Members of St Thomas Parochial Church Council were contacted on 22nd November 2019 by email and phone by the Rev'd D Nixon and Mrs J Thomas

2019/45 The members were asked to consider and approve the following proposal:

Mesh would be erected on the two large windows damaged by vandals and on the smaller stained-glass window on the left of the porch, which had not been damaged. Mr Andrew Johnson had quoted the sum of approximately £460 + VAT for each of the large windows and approximately £300 + VAT for the smaller window. The cost would have to be borne by the PCC.

Prop: Rev'd D Nixon Sec: N

Sec: Mr I Totterdell

Carried:

The cost of the repairs to the damaged windows would be met by the Insurance Company.

Signed

Chair

Date 29/1/20